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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
6/12/23 - Early Dismissal
6/13/23 - Early Dismissal
6/13/23 6th Grade Recognition
6/14/23 - Early Dismissal and Last Day of School
6/22/23 Board of Education Meeting 7:00 PM

SECOND GRADE NEWS
The second grade is getting ready to celebrate their last unit of writing. All students have
worked on writing a series book. Second graders have created fictional characters.
Afterwards, they developed realistic fictional stories using their characters. The students
wrote stories that featured the same character in different real life adventures. Some stories
include going to the mall, riding a skateboard, or running out of gas! Our young writers have
really been excited to create stories that are funny, sad, and interesting. Be on the lookout for
these aspiring authors and their new series. Maybe someday you will see some of these
adventures in bookstores!

Mrs. Collier



FIFTH GRADE NEWS
The fifth graders have been working extremely hard on understanding integers, which is a sixth
grade math skill. During the year, we focused solely on positive numbers, but now the students
understand the concept of integers. They learned how to read and write negative numbers and
use negative numbers to represent quantities in real-world concepts. They also learned what
absolute value means and how to compare and order integers. With these new skills, the
students were able to graph 4 quadrant pictures which include both positive and negative
numbers.

All fifth graders will be given a folder which will contain both the Language Arts and Math
summer packets. It’s important for the students to work on these packets throughout the
summer and return their completed packets on the first day of school in September.

Mrs. Bickhardt

SIXTH GRADE NEWS
Sixth-grade math students completed the final math unit in their textbooks on "Data Analysis
and Statistics". They learned how to identify statistical questions and to represent data with a
histogram. They then learned about measures of center (mean, median, and mode) and
variability (range). Students determined if there weree outliers or if the data is symmetrical to
help them decide which measures were best to represent different data sets. We are finishing



out the year by learning to be financially literate. We learned and practiced these skills by
following a hypothetical scenario of a recent college graduate who chooses a new job by
analyzing cost of living indexes, moving expenses, payroll deductions, calculating tax and
apartment hunting costs. We discussed different types of wages, bank accounts, ATM, debit
and credit cards, simple/compound interest and many other financial concepts. It has been
eye-opening for students to see all that needs to be considered to make financially sound
decisions and to see what adults need to consider as they earn money and pay their bills!

Mrs. Mahedy

NEWS FROM PHYSICAL EDUCATION
On May 25th we had our annual Field Day. In the morning, all the students participated in a Den
Rally where they got to watch some teachers compete in some Field Day activities and cheer
on our guest of honor, Mr. Nick. Everyone had a great time. After the Den Rally, the students
participated in activities like Noodle Kickball, Yoga Pose Challenge, Pipeline, Roller Racer
Races, Castle Ball, and so much more. During lunch, everyone got to enjoy a hot dog and
watermelon outside for a picnic After lunch, the students got to participate in some more
Field Day activities. Toward the end of the school day the students got to sit and watch the
annual 6th grade/teacher kickball game. The weather was beautiful and everyone had an
awesome time.
We had a great year in PE and we hope everyone has a fantastic summer!

Mr. Tiberi

YEARBOOK NEWS
Yearbooks will be arriving next week! There will be a limited number of yearbooks available for
purchase ON A FIRST COME, FIRST SERVE basis for those who have not already placed an
order. The cost is $24.00. Please note cash or check is accepted.

Please contact Mrs. Kimberly Williams via email at kimberly.williams@stillwaterschool.net or
via telephone 973-383-6635 if you would like to purchase a yearbook.
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